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Happy New Year! Welcome to 8th edition of Bruce House Chronicle, our 

Volunteer newsletter. We bring you the latest news, photos, and info, 

as well as listing upcoming events. This will be an exciting year ahead as 

two anniversaries will be happening. A Taste for Life will be celebrating 

20 years; and Bruce House will be celebrating 30 years of helping the 

community.  Once again, if you have any stories and/or memories you’d 

like to share, including photos, artwork, poems, etc., please send them 

to: samj_sonia@brucehouse.ca – (as always, confidentiality assured). 

In this edition we will 

celebrate Black History 

month, have heart healthy 

tips, our famous Spotlight 

section returns; we have a 

heartfelt message from 

our Manager of Volunteer 

Services, info on tax time, 

and our save the date for 

exciting upcoming events.  

We would also like to say 

Happy Chinese New Year, 

which began on the 16th 

February, this is Year of 

the Dog.   

mailto:samj_sonia@brucehouse.ca


A Message from our Manager of Volunteer Services: 

2018 marks a new chapter in the history of Bruce House; we are 

celebrating 30 years of working for our community. Without you amazing 

volunteers our programs, services, and special events could not exist. 

In this issue I want to highlight how grateful I am for the Buddy Program, 

as I see how it gives people hope. When someone is isolated at home or 

dealing with mental health challenges, having a safe connection with 

someone can turn their day into a positive one.  I am part of a buddy 

program with the Ottawa Hospice and I had the privilege of developing a 

relationship with an elderly man over the past 3 years who was very 

isolated in his community. He passed away in December and when we said 

goodbye to each other in the hospice he told me he missed me, and I would 

be in his heart. I felt the same way and will forever be grateful for that 

relationship.  I am passionate about expanding Bruce House’s Buddy 

Program, so we can continue providing hope to our clients. 

I am inspired by the generosity, kindness, compassion, devotion and time 

that all Bruce House volunteers give. I am grateful to have these heart-

warming opportunities to work with our dedicated community. You all help 

create a safe place for our clients to call home and feel cared for 

unconditionally. Thank you for being someone who has impacted our clients’, 

staff’s, and volunteers’ lives in a healthy positive way. 

Linda xo 

 



 

 

)ȭÖÅ ÂÅÅÎ ÖÏÌÕÎÔÅÅÒÉÎÇ ×ÉÔÈ "Òuce House for over 4 years now, mostly 

with the Transition House, so when the house closed down I of course 

wanted to keep volunteering in some capacity.  

I was asked if I would be interested in being part of the Buddy Program, 

meeting with a client once a week to chat, have coffee and get out and 

about, and I thought it was an excellent fit right away. The Buddy 

Program is a great way to stay involved with Bruce House while making a 

true difference one-on-ÏÎÅȟ ×ÈÅÒÅ ÉÔ ÍÁÔÔÅÒÓ ÍÏÓÔȢ  )ÔȭÓ ÁÍÁÚÉÎÇ ÔÈÁÔ ÔÈÅ 

simple act of just getting a coffee with someone can make a huge 

ÄÉÆÆÅÒÅÎÃÅ ÉÎ ÓÏÍÅÏÎÅȭÓ ÌÉÆÅȢ ) would definitely recommend the Buddy 

Program to anyone, because you will definitely get as much out of it as 

your buddy will. 

%ÖÅÎ ÔÈÏÕÇÈ ÉÔȭÓ ÄÉÆÆÅÒÅÎÔ ÆÒÏÍ ×hat I was used to, it was an easy 

transition and so great to be able to still be a part of the amazing work 

that Bruce House is doing every day. To be part of something that gives 

so much to our community and being able to see the positive impact in 

the lives of the clients every week, is truly an uplifting and amazing 

experience. Every time I leave feeling fulfilled, and to witness the positive 

impact Bruce House makes for people in Ottawa is a truly inspiring 

experience. 

Dylan R. 

 



 

 
Bruce House staff recently attended the 
African Caribbean Health & Wellness 
Symposium put on by Somerset West 
Community Health Centre. 

 
Thank you to Ayan, Sarah, and Hector, 
who presented an informative forum, 
with guest speakers, panels, and new 
connections for all in attendance. The 

drummers and spontaneous dancers, at 
lunch were an added treat. Thank you 

for inviting Bruce House to this 
wonderful event. 

 
 



Happy Heart Month!

 
Celebrate this month by taking care of your heart and follow these heart healthy tips: 

¶ getting some physical activity is always better than nothing- start with walking 3 
times per week for 20-30 minutes 

¶ eat regular meals that include vegetables and fruit 
¶ quitting smoking is the most important thing you can do for your heart 
¶ get enough sleep- getting up at the same time every day is the best way to improve 

your sleep 
¶ develop relaxation techniques, as well as coping skills 
¶ know your numbers - your blood pressure and blood cholesterol levels 
¶ take your medications as prescribed 
¶ report changes in your symptoms to your physician if you have a cardiac condition 

To find out about free workshops on nutrition, smoking cessation and stress management 
at the University of Ottawa Heart Institute, go to www.ottawaheart.ca/rehab  
  
 

 

Sam Taylor, will be holding 2 additional tax support 

clinics on Thursday 8th March 10-4, and on Thursday 

22nd March 10-4, (if needed). 

Call the Bruce House office @ (613-729-0911) 

to book your appointment times.  

 

http://www.ottawaheart.ca/rehab


 

You can follow us on Facebook and Twitter  to stay updated on all 
participating restaurants, and also share this with friends.  

Facebook: @ATFLOttawa 
Twitter: @ATasteForLifeOt 

 
Supporters can also tag A Taste for Life in their posts, as well as use the 

hashtag #TFL613 to show their support! 
http://www.atasteforlife.org/ottawa.html  

  

http://www.atasteforlife.org/ottawa.html


 



As Black History month comes to a close,  
let us celebrate the beautiful words of  

Maya Angelou once again. 

 

 


